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JOY -  
Daisy G 
 

GOODNESS -  
Verity R 
 

KINDNESS -  
Mathew M 
 

LOVE -  
Evie R 
 

FAITHFULNESS -  
Romilly T 

SELF CONTROL - 
Ella R 
 

PEACE -   
Jude N 
 

PATIENCE - 
Frankie J 

GENTLENESS -   
Lauren H 

NEEDWOOD 
 

 
 

Class 1:    Tilly & Owen   Class 2:    Polly                  Class 3:    Issy 
 

 
 

 
Class 1:   Paige                Class 2:    Charlotte          Class 3:    Freddie       
 

 
 
 

Class 1:    Finn                 Class 2:    William             Class 3:    Destiny       
 
 
 

Award for Joy and Faithfulness in memory of Rev Les   
Congratulations go to -  Poppy-Eve  
 
Award for Courage and Determination in memory of Viyan Shah  
Congratulations go to -  Hazel Blossom 
 
 
Badges:                      Annabel C  (Green Star) 
 
Head Teachers Awards:  Zakariyah K, Tilly A, Mathew M, Joshua S, Olivia A 

Of The Week 

Of The Term 

Of The Year 



 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Psalm 103:2, NLT  
Let all that I am praise the LORD; may I never forget the 
good things he does for me  

BACK TO SCHOOL - WEDNESDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is our last newsletter of this school year, and what a busy year it has been!  I would like to thank 
all of the children and staff at All Saints and Needwood for making both schools such positive and 
wonderful places to be!  It has been great to be able to do Church services, sports days and all the 
other 'normal' activities again, but it is now time for a well-needed rest.  Although we still have a few 
days to go, I do want to wish everyone a restful summer, and I hope the children come back in       
September recharged and raring to go for the new school year! 
 
As some of you may know, Mrs Jones is expecting twins later this year. We are looking forward to 
working with her in the Autumn term and finding a replacement for her maternity leave. We will keep 
you updated with staffing changes as we go through the Autumn term. 
 
I would like to wish some of our staff the very best of wishes, as they are leaving at the end of 
term.  Thank you and very best wishes to Mrs Neeson, Mrs Cooper and Mrs Goring, who are all    
leaving us next week.  A big thank you to them for their years of service to Needwood School. 
 
Have a great weekend and a wonderful summer holiday when it arrives, thank you to all of our        
parents and families for your support. 
 
Best wishes, 
  

Mr Baxter 
 
YEARLY ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SPORTS DAY WINNERS 
Lancashire Ladybirds.   
 
HOUSE CUP WINNERS 
Byrkley Badgers                                          
 
Well done everyone! 

 

 
NEEDWOOD YEARLY ATTENDANCE 

 
 

CLASS 1  -  99.26% 
 

CLASS 2  -  99.03% 
 

CLASS 3  -  98.15% 
 



 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

YEAR 6’S LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to all our lovely parents for joining us at our summer social after Sports Day last week. You 
helped us raise £343 which is an amazing amount. 
 
Thanks again to Adele for being our fantastic school cook and supporting our event by cooking all the 
hot food and baking the cakes. 
 
Wishing you a wonderful summer and we will be back in September with some new fundraising ideas! 
  
 

Needwood PTA 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

This was the last Forest School session for the term and for our current year 6s 
and what a lovely day it was.  Despite it being one of the hottest days it just 
wouldn’t have been right not to finish with a bonfire, fire lighting and hot        

chocolate   
  
We are truly fortunate to have this facility at our school.  The site which is       
literally a five minute walk from our school enables our children to experience the 
numerous benefits of forest school.  Watching the children interact, assess their 
own actions  with regard to risk taking and listening and working with each other 
was wonderful to see.  Plus of course, the number one aim  - 
 

PLAYING AND HAVING FUN AND SIMPLY BEING CHILDREN 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After some wild play, a number of children cut up an old Christmas tree, perfect 
for the fire and the fire was lit.  Each child was then able to use a flint and steel 
to produce some sparks and have the sensation of how to get a fire going without 
the use of matches. 
 
As usual, the time flew away with us and we only just managed to get a quick song 
in before going back to school. 
  
May I say what a pleasure it was to have these young people being part of Forest 
School and I wish them all well and happiness when leaving us to explore the      
secondary school world. 
  
We also of course, need to thank Mr Mike Connor for his continued generosity in 
allowing us to use the Forest School site. 
  
Lastly, a huge shout out to Mrs Forbes, Mrs Tyrrell and Mrs Reece for all their 

help and time they give to us.  We truly could not run this without you.   
  
Mrs G. Spencer 
Forest School Lead 
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 IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY 

 
 
 
 
The Little Trekkers Summer Camp is 4 weeks’ worth of FREE 
printable activities to help make the summer holidays a 
little easier for you! 
  
Sign up to receive 30 pages of free downloadable activities, 
plus your summer planning calendar and summer holiday 
bucket list printable. 
  
We think every child should be encouraged to become an 
Eco Warrior, Future Scientist, Mindful Mover and Nature 
Explorer, so that's why our Summer Camp is split into these 
4 topics. 
  
Sign up: https://www.littletrekkers.co.uk/little-trekkers-
summer-camp 

https://www.littletrekkers.co.uk/little-trekkers-summer-camp
https://www.littletrekkers.co.uk/little-trekkers-summer-camp


Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mrs. Gethin if you have a particular requirement. 

  
 COMMUNITY 


